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Date: October 25, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at Technical Safety BC 

Re: Tentative Agreement Reached 
 

 
Your Bargaining committee is pleased to announce that a tentative agreement was reached with Technical Safety 
BC. The committee fully supports the settlement and is recommending a Yes vote. 
 
We are now making arrangements for seven membership meetings during November, one each in Kelowna, Prince 
George, Kamloops, Victoria, Nanaimo, Vancouver and Langley. There will be teleconference access for all meetings. 
 
We will communicate the dates and times shortly for these meetings. 
 
Make sure that you provide a personal email address to the BCGEU at http://www.bcgeu.ca/update to ensure you 
receive a copy of all bargaining updates. If we already have an email address on file for you and you wish to edit or 
update any of your existing contact information, you can use the same form. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Gary Bennett, Senior Staff Representative, Negotiations 
Lorraine Robinson, BCGEU Technical Safety BC Bargaining Committee 
Florin Moldovan, BCGEU Technical Safety BC Bargaining Committee 
Mario Vucinovic, BCGEU Technical Safety BC Bargaining Committee 
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moveup 
 
cc Simon Kelly, Assistant Coordinator, RIS 

Robert Davis, Component 20 VP, Local 2004 
Local Chairs, Component 20 
Local Area Office Staff Representatives, Component 20 

http://www.bcgeu.ca/update

